
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:04:28 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:21 AM
Subject: FW: Objection
 
 
 
From: Jesse [mailto:jesse.stright@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 9:40 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
      I am writing a letter with expressing my strong objection to the proposal from D.P.
Murphy Inc to build another gas station in Borden-Carleton. There are already 3 existing in a
small, tight knit community and no need for more. The world needs less corporations, and
more local, mom and pop stores. 
 
Thank you for your time.
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